
RN to BSN readmission policy:

Students who are accepted into the Bethel University Department of Nursing RN-
BSN program will be governed by the policies in effect at the time admission to 
the program is granted. If a policy is modified while the student is enrolled in the 
nursing program, the director and Student Affairs student representative will be 
responsible for notifying all students of the change in policy. Additionally, 
students will receive a copy of the revised policy from the director. This copy may 
be delivered in hard copy or electronic form.

Students may interrupt progression through the RN-BSN program without 
penalty. However, absence for more than two terms will require submission of a 
letter of intent for completion of the nursing program. The policy for readmission 
is not applicable if the student has been absent to complete needed general 
education courses at another university. Readmission will be based on space 
availability.

Faculty and academic advisers are available to help students understand and 
meet academic requirements for the Baccalaureate of Nursing degree, but the 
students themselves are responsible for understanding and fulfilling the 
requirements. The degree cannot be awarded until all requirements as defined 
by the Bethel University Department of Nursing are met. It is essential that each 
student become familiar with all requirements and remain informed throughout 
the program career.


